
Explore, Experiment, Excel! Upcoming Event for 
Blind and Low-Vision Students

Join the NFB of Arizona for a transformative day of discovery  
designed for blind youth, April 5 in Phoenix or April 26, 2025,  
in Tucson at SAAVI Services for the Blind. Both programs will  
be held from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Lunch is provided. This 
year, we’re diving into the exciting world of the scientific 
method! Participate in hands-on, accessible experiments 
where you’ll use observation, prediction, and testing to  
tackle real-world problems. Exciting experiments exploring 
physics, technology, chemistry, and engineering await!

This opportunity offers your child:

• Blind role models
• Accessible experiments
• Hands-on nonvisual skills instruction

This program is free to all registered blind and  
low-vision youth (K-12).  

Learn more and apply at  
nfb.org/stem2u.

Thanks to a generous donation from General Motors (GM), 
blind students across the country will gain foundational 
nonvisual tools and techniques to pursue further 
education and careers in STEM. 

Contact Ashleigh Moon at amoon@nfb.org or Somaya 
Tarin at starin@saavi.us for more information.
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